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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 Tuesday 8th May Careers Assembly for Year 12 & Year 13 with Auckland University 

 25 – 27th May Careers Expo ASB Showgrounds 

 Tuesday 29th May Careers Assembly for Year 12 & Year 13 with AUT 

 

CAREERS EXPO 
 
Auckland Careers Expo – 25th – 27th May ASB Showgrounds 
 
The Careers Expo comprises the wides range of exhibitors of any career focused Expo in New 
Zealand, consisting of employers, industry, tertiary providers, training institutes, government 
departments, and corporate New Zealand. 
 
This fantastic event provides young people a valuable opportunity to make important connections as 
they plan their careers. So don’t miss out!  Admission to the Expo is FREE to all visitors. 

 
https://www.careersexpo.org.nz/visitors/ 
 

 
 
NEW ZEALAND DEFENCE FORCE SCHOLARSHIPS 
NAVY / NZ ARMY / AIRFORCE 

The Defence Force is committed to helping you achieve your academic goals and rewarding success.  
If you’re already a graduate, then you can expect your achievement to be recognised in the 
opportunities, benefits and salaries that we offer.  If you are yet to commit to a programme of 
further study, then find out how we can help.  Further study can be expensive, so our financial 
support can make all the difference.   

The educational opportunities in the Defence Force are hard to beat and the qualification you earn 
will be yours for life, helping you get on whether you stay in the Defence Force or not.  We offer 
University scholarships to select people who know they want to join us after graduation—this is a 
great way of avoiding the burden of a student loan.  We can help pay your fees and give you a living 
allowance.  You pay us back by joining as a highly trained and committed member of a team.  And at 
any time during your career, if you are keen to pursue an educational course that will benefit your 
Defence role career, we’ll be right behind you. 
https://www.facebook.com/defencecareerschristchurch/  

0800 1 FORCE (0800 136 723)  

specialists@defencecareers.mil.nz  

https://www.careersexpo.org.nz/visitors/
https://www.facebook.com/defencecareerschristchurch/
mailto:specialists@defencecareers.mil.nz


LATTITUDE GLOBAL VOLUNTEERING 
INTERNATIONAL WORK EXPERIENCE – GAP YEAR INFO NIGHTS 

We have one further International Work Experience - Gap Year Info Nights in Auckland, aimed at 
senior students interested in embarking on an international gap year abroad in 2019 between high 
school and university. 

Thursday 12th April: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/international-gap-year-akl-april-info-night-tickets-41932394922 

7:00 - 8:30pm 

The Dominion (The Bridgman Room) 

234 Dominion Road 

Eden Terrace 

 
And the details on all Info Evenings can be found on our website: 
http://www.lattitude.org.nz/useful-information/attend-an-info-night 

 

 
UNIVERSITY OF OTAGO 
 

Pacific On Campus Experience  (POCE) Scholarship Programme 2018 “Successfully transitioning 
Pacific students to tertiary studies” 

The University of Otago’s POCE Programme is an opportunity for Year 13 students of Pacific heritage 
to visit the university’s Dunedin campus.  The aims of the Programme are:  • Promote the University 
of Otago as the best university for Pacific students • Promote tertiary education to Pacific students 
and their communities • Provide hands-on assistance and guidance with study choices • Present 
Dunedin as a great university city for students to find their place in the world. Thirty Pacific senior 
students nationwide are selected competitively on the basis of reference from their School Principal, 
a set-topic essay (500 words) and their NCEA results.  Over a three-day period, the successful 
recipients will attend an organised programme including living  

in a Residential College, visit academic departments and meet academic support staff. Another 
important feature of this programme will be to attend the Dunedin Tertiary Open Day. All expenses 
(travel, accommodation in residential colleges, programme activities and meals) are met by the 
scholarship. POCE runs from Sunday 6 - Tuesday 8 May 2018. Applications will be available from 
March 2018 closing on April 05th, 2018.  For more information, contact Christine Anesone on  
christine.anesone@otago.ac.nz or 03 479 4981. 

 

UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY 

Bachelor of Product Design 

Limitless possibilities come from combining creative design, science, engineering and business.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/international-gap-year-akl-april-info-night-tickets-41932394922
http://www.lattitude.org.nz/useful-information/attend-an-info-night


 

What to take at school….. University Entrance through NCEA requirements or have completed the 
IB Diploma or have at least 120 points on the UCAS Tarriff with D grades in approved subjects for 
CIE. 

At least 14 credits in Level 2 NCEA Science and Mathematics strongly recommended (have passed AS 
level Mathematics in CIE or have achieved a 4 SL Maths for IB), while those intending to take the 
Chemical & Healthcare Product Formulation major should ideally have 14 credits in Level 3 NCEA 
Chemistry (IB Chemistry with 4 HL or 6 SL; CIE Chemistry D grade (A level) or A grade (AS level). 

NCEA credits in related subjects such as Digital Technologies, Technology, or Design and Visual 
Communication would be an advantage. 

For more information…. 

http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/engineering/schools/school-of-product-design/ 

 

UNIVERSITY OF AUCKLAND 

Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Bula vinaka, Taloha ni, Halo ola 
keta, Mauri and Warm Pacific Greetings. 

  

The University of Auckland will be hosting its annual STEAM Ahead Campus Day for Year 13 Māori 
and Pacific students this July and we’re looking forward to seeing your students here.  

  

Save the date: 

Tuesday, 3 July 2018 

8.30am – 3pm 

University of Auckland City Campus 

  

This year, our programme will focus on STEM subjects (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Medicine) 

  

Māori and Pacific students with an interest in STEM subjects will get a chance to learn more about 
our degree programmes, talk to our current students about life at University, and hear from industry 
experts about the difference they make in the world. 

 

We’ll also discuss: 

 Entry requirements 
 Undergraduate Targeted Admission Schemes (UTAS) 
 Scholarships 
 First-year courses (prerequisites and course requirements) 
 Alternative pathways 

  

http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/engineering/schools/school-of-product-design/


Registrations will open Monday 23 April and close on 5pm, Monday, 4 June. Places are limited, so 

we recommend you register as soon as possible. We will send out the registration form and other 

information out shortly.  

  

Key Dates- please make a note of these in your calendars 
 
Monday, 23 April : Registrations open 
Monday, 4 June: Registrations close 
Tuesday, 3 July: STEAM Ahead 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If you are interested in any of these 
events and/or courses and would like 

further information please see Mrs 
Zyzalo in the Admin Office at the 

Botany Campus, or alternatively email 
Natasha.Zyzalo@elim.school.nz  

 

Please also feel free to visit the 
Careers Room to pick up any 

brochures. 

 

 

mailto:Natasha.Zyzalo@elim.school.nz

